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TO: Vincent P. Bertoni, Director of Planning MAJOR‘ PR‘OJE.‘ TS
Department of City Planning UNIT

Attn: Jason McCrea, City Planner
Department of City Planning

"l .
FROM: Ali Poosti, Division Manager
Wastewater Engineering Services Division ) M
LA Sanitation and Environment L/

SUBJECT: HOLLYWOOD & WILCOX - NOTICE OF COMPLETION AND
AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT

This is in response to your February 27, 2020 Notice of Completion and Availability of Draft
Environmental Impact Report for the proposed mixed-use project located at 6430-6440 W
Hollywood Blvd and N 1624-1648 N Wilcox Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90028. LA Sanitation,
Wastewater Engineering Services Division has received and logged the notification. Upon
review it has been determined that there were no changes to the project and thus, the previous
response that was sent on July 5, 2017 is still valid. Please notify our office in the instance that
additional environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at
chris.demonbrun@lacity.org

CD/AP:sa
c: Kosta Kaporis, LASAN

Cyrous Gilani, LASAN
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN
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